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February 22, 2020

Ann Hendricks, Secretary 9/11 Monthly Teleconference Call

	
**********************
Draft minutes for the January 29, 2020 regular conference call.

Present were:
Craig McKee, Teleconference co-facilitator, Truth and Shadows
Ann Hendricks, Teleconference secretary
John O’Malley, DC911Truth
James Hufferd, 9/11 Grassroots
Fern Tishman
Michael Cook, AE911Truth
Nita Renfrew, New York 911Truth
Charles Ewing Smith, The Demolition of Truth
Marie Spike, 9/11 TAP
Greg Flynn
Pat O’Connell, TX9/11Truth.us
Philip Farruggio,
Dylan Avery, Loose Change
Kelly David, AE911Truth
Cheri Aspen, San Diego 9/11 Truth
Zander Arena, Arizona 9/11 Studies and Outreach
Barrie Zwicker, Towers of Deception
Steve Stodola

The minutes of the December 4, 2019 conference call and the draft agenda were APPROVED.

The Military Industrial Empire
Philip Farruggio elaborated on U.S. military spending and proposed actions to reduce it such as demonstrating at one’s Congressional Member’s office. “They have their own thermometers; if the climate changes, they’ll read the weather.” He also spoke about the option of the government using Imminent Domain to take over every armaments company and make them non-profit. Regarding 9/11, Philip said, “The only way the truth is going to come out is if the people who were inside the beast at that time come out and speak and point fingers.”  To listen to Philip’s regular podcast, go to:             https://www.spreaker.com/show/its-the-empire-stupid 
Hulsey Report documentary
Dylan Avery said his documentary about Professor Leroy Hulsey and his research is now in post-production.  “I am excited to have this material, which will provide a fresh new take on the subject, and we hope it is an opportunity to educate many who still have not heard about Building 7.”  The filming and interviews took place in Berkeley and in Fairbanks.  Kelly David of AE9/11Truth, also on the project, commented, “Everything went great and we had a fantastic production team.”  Dylan added that it will be the best looking and best sounding approach to the material, in part thanks to Ryan O’Hara, the director of photography.  An interview about this project can be heard here:  https://www.ae911truth.org/news/626-dylan-avery-and-richard-gage-on-ae911truth-s-new-building-7-documentary
Announcements
Craig McKee said the next teleconference will be February 26, 2020.
The call began at 8 p.m. EST and adjourned at 9:50 p.m., PST/5 p.m. to 6:50 p.m. 
Audio of the January call can be heard here: http://truthandshadows.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/01/012920.mp3
The next monthly teleconference will take place on February 26, 2020 at 8 p.m. EST, 5 p.m. PST. Agenda items should be emailed to facilitator Cheryl Curtiss (chercurt@aol.com) no later than one week before the call. Please use subject line “Agenda item for 911 Truth Teleconference.” Please include a brief description of your item and any relevant links you’d like participants to be aware of, together with your estimate of the number of minutes your agenda item will require. If you would like to join the teleconference list serve, contact Craig McKee (craigmckee911@gmail.com), and anyone who would like information such as links included in the minutes should email Ann Hendricks (hendricks_ann@yahoo.com).



